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Thursday, 14 December 2023 

  

Dear Grower 

 

As you may know, Australia's Modern Slavery Act 2018 requires large businesses 

to report on the risks of modern slavery in their operations and supply chains, and 

what steps are being taken to address those risks. 

 

Growers are an important part of our supply chain, so we want to keep you up to 

date with the work we are doing in this space, and how it affects you. 

 

We ask that you read our Supplier Code, as it sets out the standards expected of 

all of our suppliers. 

 

We have also created a set of FAQs about Modern Slavery, which you can 

download here.  

 

As always, please get in touch should you have any questions or feedback. 

 

Best regards 

   

PAUL GIORDANI 

General Manager Cane Supply and Grower Relations   

 

https://mailchi.mp/9db347d41ab3/modern-slavery-1783996?e=eb9fcce51f
https://wilmarsugar-anz.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9770db128b993e829bb4c6d75&id=bb03ea7757&e=eb9fcce51f
https://wilmarsugar-anz.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9770db128b993e829bb4c6d75&id=826dcec7a8&e=eb9fcce51f
https://wilmarsugar-anz.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9770db128b993e829bb4c6d75&id=f83ddcda3e&e=eb9fcce51f


 

  

 

Copyright © 2023 Wilmar Sugar Australia Limited, All rights reserved. 

You are receiving this email because you are the signatory rights holder of a CSA with Wilmar Sugar Australia. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Wilmar Sugar Australia Limited 

Level 1, 5-21 Denham Street 

Townsville, Queensland 4810  

Australia 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

unsubscribe from this list    

  

  

 
 

https://wilmarsugar-anz.us9.list-manage.com/vcard?u=9770db128b993e829bb4c6d75&id=b9ec56913f
https://wilmarsugar-anz.us9.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=9770db128b993e829bb4c6d75&id=b9ec56913f&e=eb9fcce51f&c=3f7f72e4b5

